Government of Pakistan
Ministry of Religious Affairs and Interfaith Harmony

No.F.1(13)HGOs-2017 Islamabad, the 19" July 2017.

All Directors,
Directorate of Hajj, Islamabad, Lahore, Karachi,
Peshawar, Multan and Quetta

Subject: OFFER OF HAJJ BUSINESS FOR —2017.

Kindly refer to this Ministry’s letter No.F.6(4)/2016-HGOs dated the 30" June,
2017 (also placed on website of the Ministry) on the subject noted above and to say that last
date for receipt of documents has been extended upto 28" July 2017. It is requested that
requisite documents, as required vide letter under reference, may be obtained from HGOs

upto 28" July 2017. Copy of Service Provider Agreement- 2017 is attached.

(Azha? Iqbal Hashmi)
Section Officer (HGOs)

Copy to:-
1. Section Officer (Monitoring)

2. AD(IT) — with the request to upload SPA-2017 on the website of Ministry.
3. ALL HGOs - through Chairman, HOAP.



